
 

 

5th March 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are running a lunchtime Basketball/Netball Club for children in Year 5.  The club 

will be every Wednesday starting on 18th April 2018 up to and including 25th July 

2018. 

 

The session will start at lunchtime. Places will be limited to 14, so will be allocated on 

a first come basis.  

 

Can you please complete the slip below and return to the Office.  

 

Many thanks 

 

Mr Sykes 

Sports Coach 

 

 

Basketball/Netball Club – Lunchtime – Year 5 
 

I would like _______________________________ to attend the 

Basketball/Netball club starting on Wednesday 18th April 2018. 

 

 

Signed: _______________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian contact number: ____________________________________ 


